

March 5, 2024

Dear Students,

We understand that financial aid is a crucial aspect of your education, and we want to keep you informed about the latest updates regarding the 2024-2025 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).

On January 30, 2024, the US Department of Education announced that schools would not begin receiving 2024-2025 FAFSA information until "the first half of March". Until then, colleges and universities cannot access their students' FAFSA information. Because of this unexpected postponement, financial aid offer letters for the 2024-2025 school year will be further delayed. In addition, students who need to make corrections to the FAFSA will also be able to do so until sometime in March.

Even though there are delays, we highly encourage you to complete your 2024-2025 FAFSA as soon as possible. We understand that the financial aid process can be overwhelming, and we are committed to supporting you every step of the way. Your education is important to us, and we want to ensure that you have the resources you need to succeed. Please know that the ASU Office of Financial Aid is taking steps to expedite the sending of offer letters as soon as possible once we start receiving FAFSA data. In the meantime, you can check your Hornets Web for updates.